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*****Meeting Canceled*****

The June 19, 2019 NVTA meeting has been canceled.

A special meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 12, 2019 at 1:30 p.m.

The next regular meeting will be held on Wednesday, July 17, 2019 at 1:30 p.m.

____________________________________

Karalyn E. Sanderlin, NVTA Board Secretary

Page 1 Napa Valley Transportation Authority Printed on 6/7/2019


